
Room 27 are having a shared lunch to  
celebrate the end of the year! 

 
Next ​Monday 14th December​ ​our class is going to have our last shared lunch of 

the year.  
 

Please bring something that is ready to serve (already cooked/cut etc) and does 
not need to be refrigerated during the day.  

 
Please refrain from bringing products that may have nuts or traces of nuts in 

them. 
 

If you have any questions or queries please message me on Class Dojo or email ​blynch@kns.ac.nz 
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